Benefiting

Palo Alto Auxiliary for Children Lucile Packard

www.paloaltoauxiliary.com WY Children’s Hospital
Stanford

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP

Name: Date:

Address:

City: Zip Code

Phone# (H) () (W)

Email address

What type(s) of volunteer or professional work have you done?

Skills that you can share (i.e. Publicity, Tech Support, Decorating/ Sales, Hospitality/
Crafts)

How did you hear about this volunteer opportunity?

Comments/Questions:

Membership in Palo Alto Auxiliary (PAA) requires a minimum of a four-hour shift per
year, but opportunities abound for greater participation. And while attendance at
monthly meetings is not mandatory, involvement in the direction and focus of the
Auxiliary is fun and rewarding.

Dues $75 per calendar year.

Please return this application, along with your check payable to Palo Alto Auxiliary to
Palo Alto Auxiliary « PO Box 7064 < Menlo Park, CA 94025

We hope you will find working with the Auxiliary both enjoyable and rewarding!



